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Dear Sirs,
We object to the above application for a take-away food outlet on Holgate’s Green.

We are concerned that approval will create a precedent and result in other outlets requesting
space on the Green, resulting in the closure of the area to all its many present uses.

There are no substantive changes in this resubmitted planning application and given the
previous rejection of the application, it is unclear why a new application is being considered and
the outlet is being allowed to operate without planning permission on the Green.

Kind regards
Alan & Glen Davis

Gunners Well
The Garrison
St Mary’s
Isles of Scilly
TR21 OLS
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